
 
 

Spotlight Youth Theater proudly presents Bye Bye Birdie!  
 

A Special Night for Special Friends (For Free!) 
  

Spotlight Youth Theater is inviting individuals with SPECIAL NEEDS, and their 

families, to be our guests at our final dress rehearsal for our upcoming production 

of “Bye Bye Birdie”. 
 

What:          Bye Bye Birdie - Final Dress Rehearsal 
 

When:    6:30p.m., Wednesday, May 17, 2017 

Doors Open at 6:00 p.m., Rehearsal Begins at 6:30 p.m. and ends 

around 8:30 p.m. 

(It is fine to come even if you can't stay the entire time.) 
 

Where:       Hononegah High School Performing Arts Center 

307 Salem St., Rockton, IL 61072 (theater entrance is on the west    

side of the school ~ Salem St.) 

 

Cost:           No Charge!  Please be our GUESTS!  
 

**To reserve seats for "A Special Night for Special Friends", please email 

Christy Dayton, Area Coordinator, at rockford@spotlight.org or leave a message 

at (815) 222-2936. Please be sure to let us know a Name to hold seats under, 

Quantity in your party, Contact info, & whether wheelchair spaces will be 

needed for your party.  Thank you! 

 

**There are a limited number of wheelchair spaces available, so please indicate in your 

message if anyone in your party requires a wheelchair space.  Thank you! 

 
**Please note as this is a Dress Rehearsal, there is the possibility that the show may be 

paused briefly if direction is needed.  Thank you. 
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